From: Ken Moore

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H hog farm permit
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 6:10:10 PM

Please approve the permit request for C&H Hog farm in Newton County. Extensive testing on its impacts
on the surrounding watershed have not revealed any harmful effects. The owners have voluntarily
invested their resources to reinforce their holding ponds and prevent leakage. There has been no
evidence of this occurring or the Big Creek being contaminated. They have complied with all regulations
and simply want to maintain their farm. | sincerely appreciate your consideration of this request.

Regards,

Ken Moore
Hot Springs, AR
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